
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 1st edition 

 
Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 5th September 

Nursery N/A 

Reception 93% 
Year 1 86% 
Year 2 91% 

Year 3 90% 
Year 4 92% 

Year 5 87% 
Year 6 83% 

Weekly average 89% 

 

Please note all holidays will be referred to the Local 

Authority and may incur a fixed penalty fine. 

Dates for your Diary 

9th September 2025 Year 6 Swimming lessons start 

16th September 2025 Year 6 Science Club after school 

18th September 2025 Year 4 Scotswood Gardens 

22nd September 2025  Year 1 Library Visit 

22nd September 2025 Year 6 NuCastle 

29th September 2025 Year 3 Library Visit 

29th September 2025 Harvest Festival 
 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery N/A 

Reception Layla 
Year 1 Esme 
Year 2 Payton 

Year 3 Hashim 
Year 4 Aiza M 

Year 5 Junior 
Year 6 Teigan 

Hi Arp Joseph 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  

The children have settled back into school life remarkably quickly, 

contributing to a generally calm atmosphere within the school – 

there were no reflections last week at all! We extend a warm 

welcome to the new families who have joined us; I am confident 

they will feel supported by our community. Staff are putting some   

lovely examples of learning on seesaw so please ensure you have 

access to seesaw to engage further in your child’s life at school.                                                 

We kindly ask for your trust in us as we care for your child/ren, as 

safeguarding both children and staff remains our paramount 

priority.  We do appreciate however, that they are your world!!  

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Early Years Provision   We are delighted with the extension of our Early Years’ provision. The                                                

children are settling extremely well and thoroughly enjoying the new space and improvements throughout. During this 

academic year, we are planning further work developments, including the addition of a sensory room and a ramp leading to 

the outdoor area at the back of Early Years. We will also create a sensory circuit room for children in Years 1 – 6 who will 

benefit from this initiative.         

                                                                                 

            

 


